
About Our Garden 

In the Fall of 2017, a group of parishioners formed a committee to consider the 

creation of a Labyrinth Garden. We selected a location on our 3 ½ acres church 

campus that is set apart for quiet reflection and renewal.   

 

We encourage everyone, regardless of faith or religious affiliation to visit our 

garden.  If you have any questions, please feel free to send an email to 

Stbartlaytonsville@gmail.com or contact the church office at 301-355-7189. 

More information about our garden can be found within our memorial dedication 

booklet link below: 

More Information: May 2018 Dedication Booklet 


